

September 24, 1980

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION Attn: Mr. Joseph M. Hendrie, Chairman Washington, D.C. 20555

> FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

FOIA-80-494 rec'd 10-1-80

Dear Sir:

Under the Freedom of Information Act we are requesting a listing of all the procurement offices within the Nuclear Regulatory Commission. We would also appreciate telephone numbers and the commodities procured by each office, if this information is readily available.

If you have any questions please call me on A/C (715)257-7245.

Sincerely,

Mary K. Empey

Office Manager

-RECO COMMR --

29 SEP 80 7: 20